Thank you for your Membership Renewal and Donation



From: Friends of Science <contact@friendsofscience.org>

To: Bill Howell < Bill@billhowell.ca>

Date: 1/17/19 1:57 PM

Dear Mr. Howell,

Thank you for your recent membership renewal and \$200 donation. Your membership was valid until 2020 and has been extended until December 31, 2023. We appreciate your support!

With the help of our loyal members - many of whom have been with us for more than 10 years - we are committed to informing Canadians and the global public/policymakers of our insights on climate change science, policy and economics.

As a member you have first access to our many reports, press releases and current climate change news. Many of our members have become active in sharing our information with friends, family, co-workers and service groups. Slowly, the mainstream media is becoming aware of the 'other side' of climate change. Fortunately, the internet and social media has provided us a viable way to communicate along with our billboard campaigns and speaker engagements.

Thank you for supporting us financially, advocating for scientific and empirical truth, and for providing your comments and feedback to us. Please help by linking to our articles, videos and newsletters in emails to your associates and media outlets.

Many citizens and policy-makers are unaware of the recent findings in climate science that magnetic and ultraviolet changes in the sun cause large changes to Earth's climate that have been improperly attributed to greenhouse gases.

For your convenience we have listed below links to our social media platforms - please share or participate;

http://www.climatechange101.ca/ bilingual plain language website

https://friendsofscience.org/ a virtual science library

on climate change

blog.friendsofscience.org https://friendsofsciencecalgary.wordpress.com/ our reports and articles

https://www.facebook.com/FoSClimateEd/ very active participation

https://www.youtube.com/FriendsofScience/videos more than 220 mostly short videos

https://twitter.com/FriendsOScience our active twitter feed

If you have a topic you think we should address, please let us know. We appreciate member tips and ideas.

Sincerely,

Andrew Bonvicini
President
Friends of Science
P.O. Box 23167, Mission P.O.
Calgary, Alberta
Canada T2S 3B1

Toll-free Telephone: 1-888-789-9597 Ext 2 E-mail: contact@friendsofscience.org Web: www.friendsofscience.org